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Chair Lively and members of the committee,  

I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, retired farmer and conservation specialist. I urge your 

opposition to HB3814. To let one industry be exempt from following water quality and 

purity standards in absolutely shameful. I am sure there are numerous industries that 

would fit this same argument. Agricultural, CALFO and other food production 

industries would like to join this effect. With the decline of the Federal EPA water 

quality protection under the present federal administration, it is even more vital that 

Oregon take the obligation to have clean rivers and bays for our children and 

grandchildren.  

Thank you for you time.  


